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June 24, 2015 

NOTICE: To the Heirs of Spanish & Mexican Land Grants 

RE:  Land Grant Heirs Meeting This Sunday 6-28-15 

 

 

This meeting is being held and sponsored by the Two Countries One Lie Organization 

of the heirs of Spanish and Mexican land grants. Representatives will be there to discuss 

which new directions they are heading and help on how to make your family trees no 

cost or invitation required please pass the word. There will be a one mile march for 

those that would like to participate from the Mexican Consulate to the U.S. Federal 

Building and ending at Archer Park from 6:30 thru 7:00 PM with a rally. 

 

 

Location:  McAllen Library - 4001 N. 23
rd

 Street 

Date: Sunday June 28, 2015 

Time: 2:00 thru 6:00 PM 

Cost: Free 

 


